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Dear Sirs

I am writing to express in the strongest possible terms my opposition to the proposal to
build this interconnector through the city of Portsmouth.

The reasons for my objection are many.

There is little enough green space in the city, the most densely populated in the country.
Please leave it alone.

We have already had a clean air zone imposed by central government and yet this proposal
will severely impact one of only three access routes into the city, that does not seem like
joined up thinking.

The proposed route crosses parts of Langstone harbour which an SSSI. Why have these
designations if they are to be ignored ?

All the local MPS and the city council are against the idea. Surely local opinions should
count even though it is a national infrastructure project.

What is known about the company Aquind? Has it ever undertaken a project of this
magnitude before ? Does it have anywhere near the correct finance in place ? Why has so
much money from the directors of this company found it way into the hands of
conservative MPS ?

Please stop this project before it ruins our city.

Your faithfully
Gillian Adams





